
 

 
  

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

         
 

  
 

      
       

 

Dear Volunteer Applicant, 

Thank you for your interest in volunteering at McLaren Lapeer Region.  The volunteers at 
McLaren Lapeer Region provide an important support system for hospital staff and patients 
donating as many as 20,000 hours each year! As a volunteer, you’ll have an opportunity to 
learn new skills and expand your interest as you help people in need. Listed below you will 
find some helpful information regarding some of the volunteer requirements: 

•	 After completing the volunteer application, you may be contacted for an 
interview. Once the interview process is complete you will be scheduled for 
Hospital Orientation and a TB (tuberculosis) Test.  As a healthcare facility we 
take safety, patient confidentiality, dress code, and conduct seriously, all of 
which will be discussed and reviewed during orientation.  Lunch will also be 
provided at orientation and we ask that you dress business casual (no jeans). 

•	 Volunteers are required to work one-day per week for a four-hour shift.  The 
shifts are normally 8am-noon, or noon – 4pm Monday – Friday.  A minimal 
amount of weekend shifts are available. 

•	 Please list two or more areas that you are interested in providing volunteer 
service. 

•	 Female volunteers are required to wear a burgundy smock and male volunteers 
are required to wear a Blue Smock.  We provide the smock and an Identification 
Badge.  The ID badge does provide security access into and within the medical 
center. 

Again, thank you for your inquiry into Volunteer Services at McLaren Lapeer Region.  We look 
forward to having you join our Auxiliary team. 

Sincerely,  

Sarah Barnes,     Cherisse Laidler, 
Communications/Volunteer Services Volunteer Services Coordinator 
Assistant Manger     (810) 667-5822 
(810) 667-5602 Cherisse.Laidler@Mclaren.org 
Sarah.Barnes@Mclaren.org 
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